BKVR Meeting 11/12/2024 -6:30 pm-7:30 pm

Present: Judy Raffone, Ruth Jones, Jen Sharp, Suzy Nealon, Matt Vernon, Gail
Wood, Anita Gabolski, Elisa Donato
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. Review of Minutes 9/11/24 — approved.
. Membership Status — There are two new members. Defer reporting

on total until after ROTT.

Treasurer Report -

CD $5k was renewed 9/21/24.

Bank balance as of 10/31/24 was $8326.48

$4300 net income 9/1/23-9/11/24 which supports scholarships.

$2758 to date from online ROTT registrations. Expenses are

$3200: $1500 for gloves, Moonlight cookies and $1200 for timing.

Some donations may be pending.

Race Updates:

Race information will be submitted by Suzy to the Striders and

Adirondack Running. It will also be shared again on FB with the

V1251 and the Monumental Runners.

. Course marshals are still needed. Everyone was asked to identify

people who could help.

Jen will be available for preregistration on race day.

. Wednesday setup: Meet at Fisher at 5:00 pm. Suzy will help with
registration that night. She will also pick up bibs from Bob.

. Food/Raffle: Most of the food has been covered. Hannaford

donated $75. Ruth got milk from Stewarts. Judy has some candy
and space blankets for the raffle. The kids will get medals on a
ribbon.

Misc: Anita will look for the triangle and the turkey costume will be
available!

Dogs: Dogs will not be allowed inthe building unless an identified
service dog. Wording as to what owners of a service dog can be
asked will be checked.

5. ACH Storage: Nothing new to report.



6. Moonlight Runs: There were runs in both September and October.
Close to 20 people participated in October. A run will be planned
for November 16 at 6:30. Jen and Suzy will post the information.

7. Scholarships:
a. All awards totaling $3000 have been sent. One check for $750

has not yet been cashed.
b. Electronic entries for scholarships will be allowed if initiated from

the students own email address.
c. Judy will compile information and update schools in the future.

8. Winter Dinner place and time were briefly discussed but will be
finally determined at the next meeting.

NEXT MEETING: December 12, 2024, at 6:30 pm on Zoom

Respectfully Submitted:
Gail Wood



